
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To:  All PRH Staff 

From: Kaley Lamarche, Manager ED/ICU  

Date: 2025 March 21 

Subject: Relocation of Telestroke Assessment Room  

 

Please be advised that on Wednesday, April 2nd, 2025, at 0900 the Telestroke 

Assessment Room will be relocated from ICU Room 5 to ED Room 39. 

There will be no delays in service.   

 

 

 


